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January 29, 2024

Dear Friend of the St. Patrick’s Day Parade:

We are writing to you inviting you to participate in the Official NYC St. Patrick’s Day Parade
Program which will be published for the upcoming 263" Parade on March 16, 2024.

By participating in the official program, you can send congratulations to the Grand Marshal
Maggie Timoney or to the Aides of the Grand Marshal, as well as advertise your business in
both print and digital format. The official program will be available to the public on our
website which received 2.3 million hits in 2023, and 8,000 printed copies are distributed
following the mass in St Patrick’s Cathedral and on Fifth Avenue during the Parade.

The NYC Saint Patrick’s Day Parade. takes great pride in the selection of the Grand Marshal,
Maggie Timoney who is an exemplary Irish American. She has been recognized for being a
transformational leader throughout her career as the only senior female executive in a major
beer company in the United States as the C.E.O. of Heineken USA. Maggie received both her
B.A. and M.B.A at lona University (a parade affiliated organization) and was a standout player
on their women’s basketball team for many years. She is native of Ballina, County Mayo,
Ireland, and Maggie currently resides in Connecticut with her husband Glen and their two
children.

We as a community are proud of her achievements and we know all New Yorkers can look to
her and admire her as she leads the greatest Parade in the world on March 16".

Aides to the Grand Marshal are chosen by our participating organizations in recognition of
their outstanding dedication and contribution to our Irish culture and heritage and we are
delighted with each and every one of them.

Adverts can be uploaded through our preferred secure (payment) portal on our website
(click here to access) or e-mailed Hbeirne@NY CStPatricksParade.Org . If necessary, one can
mailed advert with your check payable to St Patrick’s Day Parade Inc to P.O. Box 295,
Woodlawn Station, Bronx, NY 10470.

If you have any questions, or require ad specs feel free to email to call the Parade office at
718-231-4400 or email HBeirne@NY CStPatricksParade.Org or

We look forward to your reply and hope that you will be a participant in the New York City St.
Patrick’s Day Parade 2024 Official Parade Program.

Very truly yours,
NYC St. Patrick’s Day Parade
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Sean Lane - Chairman Hilary Beirne — C.A.O.
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